

MEMORANDUM

Date: May 25, 2017

To: Council Members, Sean McGlynn, Gloria Hurtado, Sue Gallagher, Teresa

Stricker, Daisy Gomez

From: Liz Licursi

Subject: Support SB 231

Attached is the letter of support for SB 231 (Hertzberg) Local Government: Storm Water Management.

Due to the time constraints and a matter of urgency, the Mayor has signed this letter and it has been been sent to the appropriate Committee/Member. You are receiving a copy of the letter and bill, as per Council Policy 000-40.